
Mailing Preference 
Request Form

There are several options to control the number of mailings 
you receive. Please choose only one option below and fill 
out the bottom portion of this form.

 1. �I want to continue to receive all regular mailings. 
Regular mailings include gifts throughout the year.

 2. �I want to receive a reduced mail schedule which will 
include about 10-12 mailings per year, and will include 
gifts.

 3. �I want to receive the Quarterly Gift and the VFW 
Annual Newsletter, which will include the VFW 
Calendar, Christmas Cards, Greeting Cards and Labels.

 4. �I want to receive the VFW Quarterly Newsletter only. 
This mailing will not include any gifts. 

Complete and return this form to VFW National Headquarters,  
406 West 34th Street, Suite 718, Kansas City, MO 64111  

or fax to (816) 968-1129. 

Questions? Please call Donor Services toll-free at 833-VFW-GIVE (833-839-4483) 
or email vfwfundraising@vfw.org. Thank you!

NAME______________________________________________________POST_______________________ MEMBER#______________________________

ADDRESS__________________________________________________CITY_________________________ STATE______ZIP_________________________

PHONE NUMBER ( ______ )_ _____________________________________________ EMAIL _________________________________________________


